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27 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Following several queries from parents, and to avoid any confusion which may have been caused by recent 
government announcements, I am writing to remind you about the arrangements with regards to children 
returning to Nebula schools from June 2020. 
 
We are organising a careful, phased return to school for all our eligible pupils. Please refer to my previous 
letter dated 22 May 2020. 
 
On June 1, ONLY the children of Critical Workers who have been attending childcare at one of our school 
sites since 23 March 2020 may return to school.  
 
Please do not bring your child back to school until you have been invited to do so. Your child’s school will 
contact you directly as soon as they can. You will receive a letter specifically for your child from your child’s 
Head of School, with the date of your child’s return to school, and additional details such as start and finish 
times. 
 

 
 
Ashley Best-White 
Executive Headteacher 
The Nebula Federation 
 

 


